December 6, 1972
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As you know, I have been soliciging some of my friends
for the past few years to help arrange for scholarships
to religious high schoolsdoimitories for children of
{mmigrent families who are mnot necessarily religious
and who live in areas very far from centers of
religious culture and education.

Lastyear you were kind enough to send me $100 for the
purpose of such scholarships. As you well realize,
everything has gone up and the cost of education of
dormitories no less. If you could see you way clear to
increasing that contribution this year, I would be most
deeply indebted to you. But at the very least I hope

I may look forward to a contribution of $100.

Please make out your check to the Jewish Center Charity
Foundation, Inc. which is tax deductible.

My very warmest regards to Rebecca and the children and
best wishes for a Happy Chaumukah.

Cordially,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM
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